
Important Information from Princeton University 

In order to comply with Princeton Fire Marshall regulations and building codes: 

 Absolutely no chairs, coolers or large duffle bags will be allowed to pass 
through the general admission gate, or to be placed in the spectator seating 
area. 

 No glass containers are permitted anywhere in the DeNunzio natatorium. 

 The natatorium will be cleared of all spectators after each day’s mid-day 
distance event session (400 IMs & 500 Freestyles). 

 Swimmers who are swimming in both the mid-day session and the afternoon 
session will not have to leave the building. 

 Swimmers competing in the afternoon session only will not be admitted until 
the swimmers’ entrance opens for the afternoon session. 

 Swimmers and spectators are asked to please plan accordingly, depending on 
the weather conditions on the day. 

Entrance Fees 

Two separate entrance fees will be collected on Saturday and Sunday for this meet: 

 One for the morning 12 & Under session, which will allow attendance until the 
end of the mid-day distance session, when the building will be cleared. 

 One for the afternoon 13 & Over session. Spectators arriving for the mid-day 
distance session will not have to pay again for the afternoon session. They will 
have to leave the building when it is cleared at the end of the distance session, 
but will be re-admitted through the turnstiles without paying an additional 
entrance fee. 


